
FISHERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL AND EYC PARENT COUNCIL 

 

Hi Everyone  

A little update from Fisherton Primary Parent Council. At the recent AGM the following people were 

voted in and appointed. 

Chair – Michelle Parkin 

Vice Chair – Bonnie MacLean 

Treasurer – Lorna McCutcheon 

Secretary – Claire Devlin 

At our recent meeting we have decided as a committee to have 3 stalls in Kennedy Hall at the 

Christmas light switch on Saturday the 23rd November. We are going to have a home baking stall, 

tombola stall and raffle stall. We are providing Santa for the children in Kennedy Hall at this event. 

We are looking for any donations and if anyone would like to provide a donation please hand into 

the school. If any parents would like to volunteer and help at the event you are all welcome and 

please contact Michelle 07917783196 or speak to any of the parent council members.  

Claire Devlin secured £250.00 funding from the Co-op in Doonfoot , this funding is to purchase 

supplies for the Nature Nook and assist with the maintenance of this. Well done Claire. The parent 

council have paid for Farm Park tickets for the EYC centre and the pantomime at the Gaiety for the 

wee class and big class in December.  

We are looking for more parents to come along to the parent council meetings and have a say as 

every parent’s views are valuable to us as a committee. There is no obligation to attend every 

meeting, we have organised various times and days for meetings to accommodate parents to 

attend.  

Next meeting dates: 

➢ Monday 18th November 5.15pm at the school  

➢ Wednesday 15th January at 1.30pm – location to be confirmed  

 

Regards 

Michelle Parkin  

Chair  


